
 

 

 

 

     

 

Monday 21
st
 May 2018  

 

Dear parents/carers, 

Attendance figures 

Whole school attendance from is 6.9.17 to 18.5.18 is 
96.65%  
 
Please remember that term time holiday cannot be 
authorised by the head teacher ς all term time holiday will 
be classified as unauthorised. 
 
Attendance figures for each class: 

Jungle 
Class ς 
96.39%  
 

Woodland 
Class ς 
96.32%   
 

Ocean 
Class  - 
96.48%  
 

Desert 
Class ς
97.60% 

    

       
 
Year 3 and 4 tennis  
 
Congratulations to all 
the children who 
represented the school 
at the pyramid tennis 
festival on Thursday 
17

th
 May.  We send  

special congratulations 
to Sam, Hollie, Antonia 
and Aksharan who 
came 2

nd
 overall and 

have won a place to go 
through to the Dorset 
School Games.  Well 
done! 
 
 

Dates for diaries: 

Tuesday 22
nd

 May ς Friday 25
th

 May 
Year 6 residential visit to Weymouth ς Outdoor 
Education week 
Wednesday 23

rd
 May 

Pentecost Day with a pilgrimage walk to the Church 
Friday 25

th
 May 

Last day of Summer term 1
st
 half 

Monday 4
th

 June 
INSET 
Tuesday 5

th
 June 

Children due back in school for Summer term 2
nd

 half 
Friday 8

th
 June 

2:45pm Year 6 Weymouth parent celebration 
assembly 
Week beginning Monday 11

th
 June 

Anti-bullying week 
Friday 15

th
 June 

2:45pm Jungle Class Parent Celebration Assembly 
6:15pm ς 7:30pm PTA School disco 
Tuesday 26

th
 June 

Spiritual Garden official opening with Bishop Karen ς 
2:30pm ς All parents and families welcome 
Saturday 30

th
 June 

PTA Race Night at the Portman Hall 
Thursday 28

th
 June 

2:45pm Woodland Class Parent Celebration Assembly 
Wednesday 11

th
 July 

2:45pm Ocean Class Parent Celebration Assembly 
Thursday 12

th
 July 

Transition day ς Year 6 taster day at the high School 
and all other children move up to their new year 
group 
Tuesday 17

th
 July 

Sports Day 
Monday 23

rd
 July 

Back-up Sports Day 
Tuesday 24

th
 July 

Science Day 
Wednesday 25

th
 July 

Last day of term 
[ŜŀǾŜǊǎΩ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ƛƴ Iƻƭȅ wƻƻŘ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ŀǘ нΥолǇƳ 
 
 
 
 

 

 



Year 6 Weymouth residential 
hǳǊ ¸ŜŀǊ сΩǎ ŀƭƻƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ƳȅǎŜƭŦ ƭŜŀǾŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘƛŀƭ ǘǊƛǇ ǘƻ ²ŜȅƳƻǳǘƘ ƻƴ Tuesday morning (22

nd
).  We are 

all looking forward to the activities on offer ς Kayaking, sailing, rock-hopping, orienteering, rock-climbing and 
abseiling!  We will be returning to school on Friday evening at approximately 7:45pmΦ  [ŜǘΩǎ ƘƻǇŜ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ 
is kind to us! 
 
Pentecost Day with a pilgrimage to the Church 
On WednesdayΣ ǘƘŜ ǿƘƻƭŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ όwŜŎŜǇǘƛƻƴ ǘƻ ȅŜŀǊ р ŀǎ ȅŜŀǊ сΩǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƛƴ ²ŜȅƳƻǳǘƘύ ǿƛƭƭ ǿŀƭƪ ǘƻ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ŦƻǊ 
a 2:45pm Pentecost service.  The children will wear head bands and other decorations in the shape of flames.  
Children need to be collected from Church at 3:15pm unless you have arranged for them to walk back to 
school with staff.   
 
If you would like to take part in the pilgrimage walk, we would be delighted to meet you at the Recreation 
Ground before we walk down the trail way to the church.  Please let the office know if you are likely to come 
and join us in this special walk.   
 
Hot school meals 
¢ƘŜ ƴŜǿ ƳŜƴǳǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƛǎǎǳŜŘΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ ƻǊŘŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƳŜŀƭǎ ŀǘ ƭŜŀǎǘ ŀ ǿeek in advance so 
they are available for after half term.   
 
Desert Class education visit 
Just a reminder that children in Desert Class will be going to Kingcombe on Wednesday 6

th
 June.  A separate 

letter with full details has been issued to the class.   
 
Lighthouse 
The next session of the Lighthouse will be on Wednesday 6

th
 June from 5:30pm to 7pm.  All children in Year 2 ς 

Year 6 are warmly welcomed.   
 
Sturminster Newton uniform trying ς on session 
For children moving to Sturminster Newton High School in September, there will be an opportunity to try on 
uniform at the High School on Tuesday 5

th
 June from 3:30pm ς 6pm.    

 
Empties please! 
We now have collection boxes for used toners and cartridges. Please bring your empties 
into school for recycling.  The PTA have kindly arranged these recycling boxes as the school 
will receive money back for every cartridge collected and recycled.  Many thanks for your 
support! 
 
 
PTA meeting ς Wednesday 23

rd
 May 

The next PTA meeting will be held on Wednesday 23
rd

 May at 8pm at The Old Ox, Shillingstone.  Please come 
along and support the PTA.  Even if you cannot be part of the PTA committee, your help and support with 
ideas at the meetings and help at fundraising events is much appreciated.  Many thanks for your support! 
 
GDPR 
The new GDPR regulations come into effect this month.  Please have a look at the school website for our 
Privacy Notice to describe all the personal data the school holds and how the school uses this data.  If you have 
any queries, please speak to Mrs Whitehouse-Sharpe. 
 
Maypole Nursery 1

st
 Year Anniversary 

Maypole Nursery will be celebrating their 1
st
 year Anniversary on Saturday 26

th
 May.  They will be holding a fun 

day between 11:30am ς 2:30pm with face painting, a bubble workshop, picnics and tuck shop.  Everyone is 
welcome.   
 
 
 
 



Maypole Half term holiday club 
Maypole will be providing a half term holiday club for any parents who would like their child to attend.  Please 
contact Jas or Diane on 01258 861228 to book a place. 
 
School uniform 
The school office is no longer able to order bulk quantities of school uniform from Tesco ς although we still 
have some sizes in stock.  Please use the Tesco link on our school website if you need to order any uniform.  
 
Half term 
We hope you all have a lovely half term holiday.  School re-opens for children on Tuesday 5

th
 June following a 

staff training day on Monday 4
th
 June.   

 
Mrs Sanders ς Maternity leave 
Mrs Sanders goes on maternity leave on Friday.  We wish her well and look forward to meeting the new 
arrival.   
 
Pilgrim Praise 
Instead of the family service in church this month there will be a lively service at the Exchange in Sturminster 
Newton on Sunday 27

th
 May.  Please arrive by 10.15am for a 10.30am service.  We would love to see lots of 

families join us for this special service. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs J. Whitehouse-Sharpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Royal 

Wedding Day 

celebrations at Shillingstone Primary School on Friday 18th May 2018 

We would like to thank the PTA for providing all the refreshments on Friday and setting up our 

wonderful street party.  We hope the children had a wonderful time! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


